



MINUTES

Of **Events Management Committee** held on
Monday 2 May, 2005 at 7.30pm
at Sports House, Harbour Sport, Stadium Drive, Albany

Present: Jo Draisey (Chair); Sue Snyders, Katrina Berntsen, Suzanne Speers and Philippa Bouzaid,

Matters Arising from Previous Minutes:

Dolphin League

Jo advised the meeting the discussion at Board level with regard to bringing school teams into the Dolphin League competition. EMG felt this was a very good way of getting numbers up and Philippa is looking into the rules with regard to swimmers swimming in a competition with FINA and SNZ members.

Pentathlon Event

Will evaluate once event has finished. Some concern regarding the support from clubs.

Events Manual

Now finalise and will be a working document with any feedback welcomed.

Swim Skinz

Philippa advised her conversation with Jackie Strickland with regard to selling her Auckland Junior and Senior Championship togs on poolside. Jackie is going to report back to Philippa once she has met with Ben Davies.

General Business:

Team Managers: Discussion with regard to the Opens Team Manager's Report. EMG raised the concern regarding Auckland swimmers picked for Regional Relays and swimmers non-attendance at the medal ceremonies. It was agreed that a policy needs to be adopted by Auckland Swimming regarding Relays and Medals. EMG will make recommendation to the Board on these issues.

Technical: It was felt that the timekeepers need to take more ownership at swim meets insofar as arranging to make sure swimmers are in the right lane and advise swimmers whether they are up for medals. Philippa to speak with Technical about this.

Annual General Meeting: Jo advised the committee of the new proposed structure to the Board and that nominations need to be considered for the positions available.

Meet Tenders: These can now be advised to clubs and uploaded to the website.

Executive Group Meeting: EMG requested Philippa to set up a date and time for an Executive Group meeting after the AGM.

Auckland Relays: Philippa to forward poster to CSG and Technical Committees for comment so that the poster can be put up on the website asap.

Meeting closed 9.15 pm

Next meeting Wednesday 1 June, 2005 at 7.30pm